
 

 

Sonia Argatoff 
Trustee 

 

 

 

Thank you to my co-workers who nominated me for trustee!  

I am someone you can trust, am very hardworking and thorough. I have been working at CUPE as a 

COPE member for 6.5 years. During this time, I worked mostly in the accounting department (both 

Accounts Receivable and Accounts Payable), where I recently got my permanency in accounts payable. I 

love getting involved and helping where I can. Many here at National know me from our little Social 

Committee where I help with our annual holiday lunch and United way activities. I would also love to get 

more involved with our union. Helping to verify the books and provide reports seems like a great area 

for me to offer my accounting experience and help our members. 

 

 


